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“Stop” Signs to be Installed on Front Street 

 
July 28, 2023—Olean—At the Olean Common Council Meeting on July 25, 2023, Resolution #68-23 and 

Resolution #69-23, adopted by the Council, authorized the installation of “Stop” signs on Front Street at 

its intersection of Prospect Avenue and both sides of Spring Street, respectively. 

Because this is a significant change, the city will post signs that notify drivers of a new traffic pattern.  

The signs are on order.  As soon as they are received and in place, the new “Stop” signs will be installed. 
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